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Delta service returns to Juneau Airport 
With increased airport activity, travelers should allow more time to check in  

 
Delta Air Lines starts seasonal service into Juneau International Airport May 19. Delta is 
operating a Boeing 737 aircraft and has one flight a day between Juneau and Seattle, arriving in 
Juneau at night and departing early in the morning. 
 
Airport Manager Patty Wahto said Delta now has approved specialized approaches (RNP) into 
Juneau. 
 
“When the weather is kind of nasty, instead of doing missed approaches, Delta has a better 
chance of getting in. It’s similar to what Alaska Airlines has. It puts Delta at a level playing field 
as far as getting in and out,” Wahto said. 
 
With Delta’s return to Juneau and general increased seasonal activity at the airport, travelers 
should allow two hours to check in, including baggage and getting through the passenger 
screening checkpoint. 
 
“It’s a busy time of year,” Wahto said, “We’re seeing more passengers moving through Juneau 
Airport. Plan accordingly and follow the 2-hour rule.” 

 
### 

 
For more information, contact Juneau International Airport Manager Patty Wahto at 789-7821 
or Patty.Wahto@jnuairport.com. 
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